
September 29, 2014

Diane Hoelzer, P.E.
Mark Goodwin & Associates
PO Box 90606 
Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:	Sawmill Crossing Unit 2, Revised Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 9-25-14 (H13/D057)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-22-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Preliminary Plat action by the DRB for Unit 2.  Once the board approves the plan, the site will be approved for Grading Permit once the Erosion and Sediment Control plan is approved.
Hydrology understands that the developer/builder wishes to construct the rear and side yard channels with the Building Permit.  Therefore, Building Permits will be approved as a cluster or the downstream lot will be approved prior to upstream lots in one cluster.
This is the plan to certify for Building Permit approval, Release of Financial Guarantee and Certificate of Occupancy for the lots that drain to a rear and side yard channel.


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

	
[bookmark: _GoBack]					           Sincerely,							
						Curtis Cherne, P.E.
						Principal Engineer, Hydrology
						Planning Department
